
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

As the City continues the construction work on the 
renovation of the area around the CTA Western Brown Line 
“L” station, occasional road closures will be necessary. The 
current phase of the streetscape project consists of the 
reconstruction of Leland between Western and Lincoln, and 
Lincoln between Leland and the CTA elevated tracks.  
 

TRAFFIC IMPACTS 
During the current construction phase, two consecutive 
short-term road closures are scheduled to take place 
between late-April and early May: 

The first road closure will prohibit vehicular access to the 
4700 block of North Lincoln Avenue.  Lincoln will be entirely 
closed to vehicular traffic between Lawrence and Leland 
while the work is underway.  The area of work will be 
concentrated at the intersection of Lincoln and Leland.  
Pedestrians will continue to have full access to the area and 
buildings. 

The second road closure will take place on Leland just east 
of Lincoln.  The closure will prohibit east-west vehicular 
traffic at this location. Southbound traffic on Lincoln will not 
be impacted, and the area will remain accessible to 
pedestrians. 

The two road closures will take place one after the other and 
will not overlap. CTA bus routes will not be affected. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

    

 ROAD CLOSURES DETAILS 
ROAD CLOSURE 1: 
• Location: 4700 block of N Lincoln Ave. 

Lincoln Ave. between Lawrence and Leland. 
• Expected start date: April 21, 2025. 
• Duration: 5-7 days (weather dependent). 
• Area will be closed to vehicular traffic but open to 

pedestrians. 
 

ROAD CLOSURE 2: 
• Location: Leland Ave. just east of Lincoln Ave. 
• Expected start date: April 28, 2025. 
• Duration: approximately 10 days (weather dependent). 
• East-West movement on Leland Ave. at Lincoln Ave. 

intersection will be closed to vehicular traffic. 
Lincoln Ave. southbound traffic will not be impacted. 

• Pedestrian path will be maintained. 
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PARKING LOT CLOSURE 
Construction started on the surface parking lot located at Leland and Lincoln (also known as the Farmers 
Market parking lot, adjacent to the LSAC building) on April 1st. This lot will be closed until construction is 
complete, which is expected at the end of July 2025. Conveniently, the public parking located in the new 
development Canvas at Leland at 4715 N Western Ave. is open 24/7 and accessible to the public – scan the 
QR code below for more information and online payment. 

The Lincoln Square Farmers Market will once again be located at 4513 N Lincoln Avenue by the Old Town 
School of Folk Music for the 2025 season, Tuesdays (7am-12pm) and Thursdays (3pm-7pm) starting May 1st. 
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